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Agreement on Start-Up Activities for Second Semester

The BC Public School Employers’ Association (BCPSEA) and the BC Teachers’ Federation
(BCTF) have recently reached agreement on class/program composition and formation activities
related to the beginning of the second semester. Similar to the start-up activities at the
beginning of the school year, we have agreed as follows:

“BCTF members shall participate in the normal manner in the class/program
composition and formation from January 30, 2012 to and including February 8, 2012
in all semestered schools. It is understood that this may include communications and
meetings of teachers with the principal for the sole purpose of organizing the
class/program composition and formation and will include notification by BCTF
members to counselors of the names of students who have not completed or who
have failed first semester courses.”

The BCTF and BCPSEA have also agreed that they will discuss extending this period if second
semester class/program composition and formation is not completed by February 8, 2012.
Questions

School districts with questions regarding essential services should contact:
Karen Jewell 604 730 4518 karenj@bcpsea.bc.ca

Please direct media and public requests to:
Deborah Stewart 604 730 4506 deborahs@bcpsea.bc.ca
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